
CFS and CFSA sign MOU on food safety
co-operation (with photo)

     The Centre for Food Safety (CFS) of the Food and Environmental Hygiene
Department of the Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region
(HKSAR) and the China National Center for Food Safety Risk Assessment signed
a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) on food safety co-operation today (June
27), with a view to enhancing the exchange of information on food safety
assessment work in Mainland China and the HKSAR, especially the work on food
consumption surveys and total diet studies. The MOU was signed by the
Controller of the CFS, Dr Christine Wong, and the Deputy Director General of
the China National Center for Food Safety Risk Assessment, Mr Wang Yongting.

     The MOU seeks to deepen the exchanges and co-operation between the
Mainland and Hong Kong on food safety and to promote the technical level of
food safety risk assessment through joint efforts. Specifically, the MOU
covers exchanges on food safety risk assessment and enhancement of co-
operation between the Mainland and Hong Kong to jointly launch food safety
risk assessment work.

     â€‹A spokesman for the CFS said, "Under the framework of the MOU, the
Mainland and Hong Kong will carry out food safety risk exchanges and co-
operation, including work exchanges on total diet study and academic
exchanges. According to operational needs, the two signatories will
facilitate the arrangements on mutual visits and exchanges by food safety
experts and academics, staff training and work experience sharing between the
Mainland and Hong Kong."
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